
 
 

 

To:   Dr. Mike Riggle 

From:  Rosanne Williamson 

Re:  New Course Proposals 

Date:  January 18, 2017 

 

At the January 9, 2017 board meeting the curricular changes and new course proposals 

from Glenbrook North and Glenbrook South were brought forward.    

 

The proposals have been thoroughly discussed in each building by relevant departmental 

committees, by Instructional Supervisors, curriculum councils, and by building 

principals. The Board will note that they seek to meet the academic needs and interests of 

students in keeping with a comprehensive high school program.  Both schools offer a 

rigorous array of courses which support students’ college and career readiness.   

 

I recommend that the Board take action on this item at the Tuesday, January 24, 

2017 Board meeting.   
 

Please note copies of the report are available on line at http://tinyurl.com/jguqkqu. 
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